Dear Friends,

The Jasper Mayor’s Youth Leadership Council is a group of high school students who
work to improve the community through service. For example, last year’s council
facilitated the completion of the interactive/diversity mural and gathering space on Mill
Street next to the newly built Thyen-Clark Cultural Center. This year, we want to
improve our community by constructing a new welcome sign along highway 231 coming
into the north side of Jasper. This area currently lacks a formal welcome sign, and we
feel our community is missing an opportunity to make a lasting first impression on
visitors because of this. | am reaching out today to ask if you would be willing to support
the IMYLC project with a donation of any amount possible at this time. Your donation
will help us build a sign that highlights what makes Jasper a wonderful place and that
we all, as a community, can truly be proud of.

Checks can be made out to City of Jasper - Mayor's Youth Leadership Council and can
be mailed to Jasper City Hall P.O. Box 29, Jasper, IN 47547

We, as citizens of Jasper, only get one chance to make a first impression; | hope that
you will help ensure that it is a positive one.

Thank you very much for your time,

Jasper Mayor’s Youth Leadership Council



